
 

Southway Junior School 
 

Learning and Achieving Together 

 

newsflash 
 

 

Year 4 began their exciting new learning journey by embarking upon NASA inspired             
astronaut training. Throughout their entire jam-packed week, the children had to demonstrate a wide              
repertoire of knowledge, skills and attributes successful astronauts have in a variety of exciting, hands-on           
lessons and activities.  

Year 5 kicked off their Summer term WWII learning journey with a bang following an informative and fun visit 
from Sir Teachalot. The children dressed up, engaged in role play, learnt lots of fascinating facts and had the 
opportunity to handle original artefacts.  

On the first day back, Year 3           
received a message from Emperor Claudius asking them to join the Roman army! Before 
the children made their decision, they undertook a wide range of exciting      
activities to see if they had what it took to become a successful Roman soldier.   

School Choir:   A big thank you to Mrs Hollingdale, the parents and the children of the choir who gave up some of their holiday time to perform in a 
fundraising event in aid of St Peter & St James Hospice held at Burgess Hill Girls School. In the words of Mrs Hollingdale they ‘wowed the audience 
with their musicality, enthusiasm and joy of performing, in front of a packed audience.’ We are very proud of them. 


